
 

 

Labatt Keg Services Support Number   
January 14th, 2019 

 
Beginning January 14th, you will need to contact Labatt for all faulty keg inquiries 

and replacements. This process change will be introduced to ensure your keg is 

replaced with your next scheduled delivery.  

 
Please contact Labatt at 902-453-1163 or 1-833-202-0507 when 

calling to place your faulty keg inquiries.  
 

Your customer experience is important to us and we will remain committed to 

providing you with reliable service as we work with Labatt to implement this change 

successfully. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact a member of 

our Service Excellence Team. 

Email: SalesDesk@myNSLC.com  
Phone: (902) 450-5253 or (800) 380-7449 
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